
 

Date: March 30, 2023 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

Requesting Class II permissive change 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to request a Class II Permissive change for  
FCC ID: VPYLBEE5ZZ1XL, Original grant date: July 4, 2022 

The major change filed under this application is： 

1. To reduce the output power for WiFi 2.4GHz and 5GHz  via software, the BT and BLE is 
remained unchanged, please refer to the test reports for the details. 

2. Evaluation has been done to ensure compliance of EMC and RF exposure. 

3. The hardware design of this transmitter that may affect compliance is remained unchanged 
in this permissive change application. 

4. The security mechanism according to section II of KDB 594280 D02 is remained 
unchanged as it reported to the FCC at the initial certification. 

5. EMC test reports are provided for demonstrating compliance of this modification, test 
results that does not affected compliance are also leveraged from the original authorization. 

Sincerely, 

(Signature)  

Name: KENJI HAYASHIKOSHI 

Title: Senior Manager 

On behalf of:  Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 

 


